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July 26, 2024 

 

Brothers & Sisters in Christ,  

  

Sunday Worship: Worship, this tenth Sunday after Pentecost, will take place at 9:30 am in the 

Fellowship Hall. 

Readings for this Sunday 

First Reading: Genesis 9:8-17 

Psalm 136:1-9 

Second Reading: Ephesians 3:14-21  

Gospel: Mark 6:45-56 
 

   LOG Library 

 

Did you know LOG has a library? It is located just inside the storage room, and everyone is 
welcome to use it. By “use it,” I mean: 
 
  Read the books   Add books     Forget to return a book 

http://www.lambofgodlutheranfellowship.org/
http://www.lambofgodlutheranfellowship.org/


Happy July Birthday to 
Jimmy Cheeks 
Nancy Rayot 
Jim Rayot 
Tara Richter 
Keith Ferrell 

Mission News 
 

Flood Buckets 

Jean and Derek delivered the flood buckets this week. There were 22 buckets; however, one of 
them contained only Clorox. Rodney kept if anyway since he has other supplies he can add to 
make it complete. He also said that they would soon be needing health kits, so that could be 
our next "build" project.   
 
As an added perk, Jean and Derek enjoyed their first trip to Kings Mountain National Military 
Park!  

 

 

Greenville Foster Parents Assoc. 
Kids for Christmas 

Although it seems early to be thinking about Christmas, it would really help Foster Parents 

Association if we started early. Again, this Christmas Season, our hope is that each child in care 

will receive a **gift card(s) worth $100. Children are situated in all parts of South Carolina, so 



gift cards should not be just locally redeemable. Amazon, Visa Vanilla, and Master Card are 

good choices.  You can also contribute by indicating an amount on your weekly envelope. 

**Becoming a Wish Grantor  

It’s EASY- click to Donate Now, to MAKE a Pledge, or go to 

www.greenvillefosterparent.com/ChristmasCard  for more information and a video from the 

Leadership at GC DSS. 
 

Pantry 

“Good will come to those who are generous and lend freely…” Psalm 112:5 
The pantry is open on the first and third Thursday evenings of the month. The pantry accepts 

food donations, personal items, and cash. Your envelope now contains a place to donate to the 

Pantry.  

 

  
 

…to those who agreed to serve on the following days in the following ways to enrich our 

worship service.  

  

 

 July 28 August 4 August 11 

Altar Care Sandra   

Usher Ken   

Lector Ginny   

Communion 

Servers 

        Tara   

Music & 

Canter 

     Jimmy   

Flowers Ginny   

Pantry 

 

   

 

 

 

Please contribute items for the newsletter by the end of Thursday each week. 

https://app.autobooks.co/pay/greenville-county-foster-parent-assoc
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJ1RQo8avE8_vmS0jSKYODuuQBjlH1iVpM3sA0uDL_pEiDRQ/viewform
http://www.greenvillefosterparent.com/ChristmasCard

